Martha Leggat
North Yarmouth
LD 209

I am opposed to LD 209 as [ am very concerned this will hurt our most vulnerable
populations. Many New Mainers for example, are required to wait for work permits
and the wait times often extend beyond three months. This bill will force many to
move out of apartments that they have secured, should they not be able to get jobs,
through no fault of their own. Please think about these populations when considering
this bill. Housing is a human right, we have a shortage of temporary housing as a
state, and we should be doing everything we can to provide Mainers stable homes.
Thanks for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Martha Leggat
North Yarmouth, ME 04097



